
 

  
 

Public Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 

Announcement 

 

Public Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the “Bank”) would like to alert our customers and the public that 

there were unidentified parties impersonating as employees of the Bank recently to solicit business 

from the public and collect fees, such as loan application fee, for their personal benefit.  

 

We wish to advise that the said parties are not the Bank employees. The Bank reiterates that it does 

not allow any of its employees to receive any form of rewards from customers or applicants for any 

loan application. We have reported the matter to the Hong Kong Police Force. 

 

If customers encounter the similar situation, please immediately contact the Police and the Bank’s 

Customer Hotline at (852) 8107 0818 (press “0” and “3” after language selection). 

 

Public Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 

8 December 2022 

  



 

  
 

大眾銀行(香港)有限公司 

公告  

 

大眾銀行（香港）有限公司（「本行」）於近日發現有人偽冒本行員工向公眾招攬

業務及以個人名義收取費用，如貸款申請手續費。 

 

本行提醒客戶及公眾人士，該些人士並非本行員工，本行亦不允許本行員工就任

何貸款申請收取客戶或申請人提供任何形式之獎賞或報酬。本行已就事件通知

香港警務處。 

 

如客戶遇到類似情形，請即聯絡警方及致電本行顧客熱線(852) 8107 0818（選

取語言後，按”0”及”3”）。 

大眾銀行(香港)有限公司 

2022 年 12 月 8 日 


